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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 
Admissions for Y6  

If your child is now in Year 6 you need to ensure 
you have applied for their Secondary School by 
31st October 2022. Please do not be late with 

your application as your child may not get their 
first choice of secondary school.  

 
St John Bosco Support Evening  

St John Bosco is holding a support evening for 
parents who would like help with secondary 

school applications. This will be held on Thursday 
6th October, between the hours of 4pm-7pm. It is 

really important that you attend this if you do 
need support.  

 
Flu Vaccine  

All children from Nursery to Year 6 are being 
offered immunisation against the flu this year.  
The vaccines will be taking place on the 3rd of 

November in school.  
 

Letters have been sent out but if you did not 
receive one then contact school or 

ensure that you complete the consent 
form via the link which was texted to 

you this week.  
https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/  

 
Food Community Shop  

As part of the ‘Big Help Project’ every Tuesday 
from 12pm to 2pm and every Thursday from 
9.30am to 12pm at the Community Hub in 

Stockbridge Village, members are welcome to 
visit once per week where they can choose 10 

grocery items with an approximate value between 
£10-£15. Members are welcome to stay and have 

a chat over a cup of tea and a biscuit.  
 

Membership is £3.50 and it is 1 membership per 
household. If you require any more information, 

please contact 07793029740 or email 
stockbridgevillagehub@bighelpproject.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Head Boy and Head Girl 

Congratulations to our Head boy, Jack, Head Girl, 
Alice, and Prefects Lilie, Kaidy, Skyla, Brian and 

Peace! Your applications for the role were 
excellent and we have no doubt that you will be 

wonderful representatives for St Albert's! 
 

Promotion Meal   
On Thursday 6th October the school meal service 
will be having a promotional meal day, due to it 

being Census Day. The children can choose 
chicken nuggets and fries for lunch. Please note 
there is no other option for this day. If your child 
does not like this meal, please provide a packed 
lunch. The cost of the meal for those normally 

pay for school meals will be £1.  
 

Infants School Meals  
Please be aware that if your child is in Reception, 

Y1 or Y2 then their dinners are FREE, this is 
because they are covered by Universal Free 

School Meals.  
 

  Y5 PGL Feb 2023  
Letters have been sent home to tell you about 
Y5’s trip to PGL in February next 

year. Please ensure you return your 
permission slip and deposit asap to 

secure your child’s place on this 
exciting trip.  

 
Primary Applications 

If your child in Nursery is moving up to Reception 
in 2023 you should now apply for their school 
place.  Applications are now only accepted on-

line, so please do this before the closing date of 
15 January 2023.  Please do not be late with your 

application as your child may not get their first 
choice of primary school. 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance  
Rec   90.0% 
Y1  89.7% 
Y2  94.6% 
Y3  96.2% 
Y4  92.9% 
Y5  88.6% 
Y6  93.6% 
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